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NEWS FROM PERSONNEL:

I am pleased to announce that Adelphi University has appointed Charlie Simpson as its new Dean of  
University Libraries.    This is an enormous loss to us but a wonderful and much deserved opportunity for 
Charlie.  Charlie will stay with us until early January, giving us time to make adjustments and to properly 
celebrate his career at Stony Brook.

Chris Filstrup

Congratulations and all that jazz!




